
 

   ASX Announcement 
 

1 November 2013 

 
Hot Rock Annual General Meeting 2013  

 
Hot Rock Limited (Company) has been advised that an application the Company made to 
ASIC for an extension to the date by which it must hold its 2013 Annual General Meeting 
has been approved by ASIC. 
 
Under the extension granted the Company must now hold its 2013 Annual General Meeting 
by Friday 20 December 2013.  
 
As a result of the extension being granted by ASIC, the Company now withdraws the Notice 
of Meeting it lodged yesterday.  A revised Notice will be sent to shareholders once it has 
been prepared. 
 
A copy of the ASIC approval letter is attached. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Dr Mark Elliott,  
Executive Chairman, 
+61 7 3212 6200 or 0409 998 840 
mark.elliott@hotrockltd.com 

 

or visit website www.hotrockltd.com 
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